
Title II Part A Supplemental and Carryover Award 

On May 31, 2019 a meeting of GISD Instructional Department Directors, District Superintendent, 
Associate Superintendents of Finance and Curriculum and the Executive Director of Technology was held 
to discuss the Title II Part A Supplemental and Carryover Award of $520,280. 

Title II Part A funding supports The Title II, Part A program is designed to increase student achievement; to 
improve the quality and effectiveness of teachers, principals, and other school leaders; to increase the number 
of teachers, principals, and other school leaders who positively impact and help improve student academic 
achievement; and to provide students from low-income families and minority students greater access to 
effective teachers, principals, and other school leaders. 

To summarize: this funding is for training and professional development of educators. 

We received notice that a waiver for this Supplemental and Carryover funding is not permitted. The 
expenditure deadline is September 30, 2019. 

This supplemental funding has now been allocated to the areas of: 

• Professional Development for Teachers. 
• Professional Development for Instructional (student and teacher)Support Services  
• Professional Development for Principals and Assistant Principals 
• Training materials for these three groups. 
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